
 

 

 

 

24th June 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

Coursework Deadline – BTEC Performing Arts/Dance 

 

I am writing to advise you about your child’s upcoming coursework deadlines for BTEC performing 

arts/dance.  The students have been working towards their Component One coursework this year and 

the deadline is towards the end of July.  This piece of coursework is worth 30% of their final grade.  

 

To support students in the final weeks before the deadline we are offering after school catch up 

sessions in T05 on a Tuesday and Wednesday after school. These sessions will last an hour and are 

voluntary. These sessions commence on Tuesday 29th June. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us at hwarran@sackvilleschool.org.uk or 

hnibloe@sackvilleschool.org.uk with any questions you may have. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss H Warran    Mrs H Nibloe 

Teacher of Performing Arts  Teacher of Drama 
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